
Hello. My name is ____________. I am a parishioner here at __________ Parish in _______ 
and I am a member of the Catholic women for Christ Committee/Parish Captain. Attending the 
CwFC Conference has been a tremendous blessing in my life and we are so excited that we are 
able to offer this conference on Saturday March 8th, 2025! Life always comes with its fair share 
of challenges, and I know that many of us feel challenged by trying to share our faith with those 
around us.  Each of us is called to know love and serve the Lord and our theme “My Soul 
Proclaims”, taken from Mary’s magnificat prayer, will help us pray about how our lives and our 
words proclaim the glory of God.  
 
I know I am looking forward to learning more from our incredible and inspiring speakers, 
Heathery Khym (from the Abiding Together podcast) and Sr. Marie Veritas of the Sisters of Life.  
 
 It truly will be a wonderful day and I hope you can join us on Saturday March 8th at Si 
Commons at St. Louis University High School. Tickets are for sale on the conference website 
and more information can be found at our the table in the church lobby or at  
www.catholicwomenforchrist.org. 
 

 

http://www.catholicwomenforchrist.org

